

Action Items

Motions Voted On

Minutes for PNWIC Committee Zoom Meeting March 27, 2023 7:00 PM

In Attendance:

WA – Brandon Garrison, Marcia Hallman, Kamryn Neal (Youth)

OR – Sonya Kunkle, Denise John, Scott Chauncey, Brittney Morlan, Rosie Pridey, Jan Harer

Jackpot Classes –

- Do we want to have an In-Hand Trail AND a ridden Trail Jackpot class? Two separate?
 - Yes, will run at the same time, use same course, just different score sheets.
- Would like to put entry deadline time on schedule.
 - Would give office a chance to get all paperwork, gate sheets, etc. ready ahead of time.
 - Payouts could be determined prior – less work at the end.
 - Jackpot classes will close at 9:00 AM on the day of class(s).
 - Entries MUST be signed by athlete AND parent.
 - Entries will be taken upstairs at Denise’s table – on the concourse.

Which is it – Idaho Stake Race or Idaho Figure 8?

- Both rule books will have Idaho Figure 8.

Volunteers –

- How do should the volunteer jobs be divided up?
- Open it up to everyone for any job?
 - This makes it hard to track, know who to call if don’t show up, etc.
- Divide ½ to OR and ½ to WA.
- The separate SignUp job files will be sent to Brandon for WA and will be sent to District Chairs in OR.

Live Stream? –

- What do we need?
- **Scott will check with facility to see what they have and to see if we can.**

Photographer –

- None secured yet.
- Will get back to Karissa.

Cattle –

- Have they been secured? No not yet.
- **Scott and Sonya will work on that.**

Judges –

- Are the judge's names been submitted yet? Do we have all of them?
- Not sure.
- **Need to check with Candi.**

Hotels –

- **Denise will provide financial information from last year to Sonya.**
- **Sonya will get those done.**
- Hotels are for judges only.
- Blocks of rooms reserved for others?

Awards –

- Buckles are here.
- Denny will deliver PNWIC awards at the State OHSET Meet. Can store them until the PNWIC Meet.
- Wendy is working on the plaques for the awards.

Patches/Rockers –

- Need to get 2023 patches/rockers to WA before their state meet.
- **Denise will check with Candi.**

Welcome Packets/Program –

- Marcia is working on both.

PNWIC Gear/Table –

- Will be upstairs on the concourse.
- Brittney gave a description of items.

Rule Book –

- **If see any additional edits – please get to Brandon ASAP.**
- Will be published on the website ASAP.
- SOG's will be a separate document.

Rule Change Form –

- Will get a form on the website.
- Google doc that will go into a file.
- These will be reviewed, discussed, and voted on next season.
- Anyone will be able to submit.

Next Meeting –

- **Monday, April 10th at 7:00 PM via Zoom.**

Meeting adjourned at 8:05 PM.